
Joint Mid Year School Advisory For the June Holidays 

22 May 2024. 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

The SPF, CNB, National Crime Prevention Council and National Council Against Drug Abuse has 
prepared a joint advisory For the June Holidays. The advisory is attached for your reference. 

This advisory has been shared with your child/ward. 

Best Regards, 

Mr Lim Jing Kai 

SH/Discipline 
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